
Baldridge Hall Roof Fundraiser 

is ongoing!  We have received enough 

money to begin on September 30
th

. 

Contribute by writing “Roof Fund” on the 

memo line of your check or giving 

envelope. Questions? 

 Contact Chairperson, Barb Sharrow, 252-1678, 

  or any member of the Board of Trustees. 
 

Have you seen the beautiful tableware and other items in 

the Fellowship area that have been donated for the  

Roof Fund?  Make a bid!!   

The last day to bid on the dishes in Baldridge Hall will be 

Thursday October 13 when the office closes at 4:00 p.m.. 

The Highest bidder can take their lots home on Sunday 

October 16! 
 

Winter Shelter for Homeless 

John Harold’s migrant housing building could be used from 

November 1 to April 30.  Utilities, insurance, and damages 

are the cost.  A budget of $30,000 has been set.  The 

program will be run similar to Delta’s Abraham 

Connection. At this time, we do not have any new 

information as to how quickly this will happen.   

Several of you have expressed an interest in participating.  

Our missions ministry committee has chosen this as one of 

the special Advent Offerings. 
 

The Adult Sunday School class will 
begin the book “Reading Scripture As 
Wesleyans” Sunday, October 2, at 9:45 
in room 1. This class is open to 
everyone and you are encouraged to 
come check it out! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Prayers 

 

HEALTH AND HEALING: Kathryn Trujillo flown to Denver with 
pregnancy complications, baby born premature but gaining well; 
Bill Issac, heart surgery at Baylor, has complications from cancer 
and Parkinson’s; Don Vernon, cataract surgery 9/28; Marva 
Pittman is San Juan Care Center to continue her rehab; she 
sends thanks for all the care and prayers; Janie McFadden will 
have cataract surgery; Loretta Euwer is home from Valley 
manner 
 
SPECIAL PRAYERS: for Cassie and Miriam, young women who 
have suffered miscarriages; Ray and Carol Ross ask for prayers 
for her sister’s congregation in Pace FL with ministerial 
misconduct. 
WE PRAY FOR THOSE LIVING WITH CANCER: Holly Von 
Helms, breast cancer; Colette Holm’s son, Ken, malignant 
tumors in chest, encouraging shrinking of tumors by chemo;  
Marilyn Hauck, mouth encouraging news; Steve Ratcliff, stem 
cell transplant for multiple myeloma, home from AR; Helga 
McCamley aggressive terminal pancreatic; Ryan Fox, bone 
encouraging news from chemo treatment; Darlene Scott-Monroe, 
colon, radiation successful, surgery soon; Jim Kerschner, kidney;  
Steve Cooper, bladder; Tammy Braun, liver; Dick and Sandy 
Eastman’s son-in-law, Paul Raffa, prostate; Tom Blacklock, 
leukemia; Arleen Friedman; Jean Bramer, colon;  Kelly Ray, 
brain tumor; Jennifer Lynn’s sister, Judy Rosencrantz, brain; 
Micki Kintner’s sister, Judy.  
 
IN HOSPICE: Edna Bell, Don Koeltzow’s mother; Annie Barnhart 
in hospice at Colorow (no visitors please but cards are 
welcome). 
 
DEATHS: Easter Miller, Virginia Luttrell’s sister-in-law 
 

ADDRESSES: 
Marva Pittman 61801 Spring Creek Road  81403 
Janie McFadden  2052 James Court  81401 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Montrose United Methodist Church 

“Joyfully, to Love All, Serve All, and Share Jesus Christ 

with the World!”  

970-249-3716 
www.montroseumc.org 

 
Pastor: Steve Reinhard 

pastorsteve@montroseumc.org  

970-417-2044 

Music Director: Kelly Thompson 

music@montroseumc.org 

970-249-3716  

Director of Children’s and Youth Ministries: Becky Clark 

Youth@montroseumc.org 

970-209-6977 

October 9, 2016 
Ushers:     8:15 a.m.: Jan & Jim Rexroad, Karen & Lee Elliott                                                      

                   9:45 a.m.: Bobby Sneed, Annie & Ross Hauck                                         

                 11:15 a.m.:  Don Barnett, Elaine Kelley,  

   Chris Tarman & Tania Hajjar                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Flowers:                                                  
Worship Leader: 8:15 a.m.: A.L. Grant 

                             11:15 a.m.: Sheila Reeves 
                               New Sermon Series 

Podcast of each Sunday’s Sermon is available on the following 

Tuesday of each week, on our church website. 

(Past sermons are also available.) 

October 16—“DISCERNMENT:  God’s Hearing Aid”    –1 John 4:1-4 

October 23—“HEALING:  Hot Tea for the Soul”          –James 5:14-16 

October 30—“PRAYER:  The FREE, Wireless, Unlimited, Anytime,  

                      Anywhere Minutes Plan”           –Matthew 6:6-15 

November 6—“TESTIMONY:  Talk the Walk”              –Acts 10:34-43 

November 13—“DIVERSITY:  Beef Stew”       –1 Corinthians 12:4-13 

November 20—“JUSTICE:  Truth, Justice, and the Christian Way!”    

                                                                                           –Luke 4:16-19 

http://www.montroseumc.org/
mailto:pastorsteve@montroseumc.org
mailto:music@montroseumc.org
mailto:Youth@montroseumc.org


Church Office Hours:  

Closed Friday 

Mon 9:00-4:00, Tues 9:00-4:30, Wed. 9:00-4:00, Thurs. 9:00-4:30 

Open during the lunch hour 

Attendance Sunday October 2, 2016 Total Attendance: 186 

8:15 Service: 93      9:45 Service: 53   11:15 Service: 40 

Children’s Sunday School: 17+8      Adult Sunday School: 7 

Pastor’s Bible Study: 18             Community Sunday Supper: 22 

SUNDAY WORSHIP TIMES:  8:15 a.m.  9:45 a.m. & 11:15 a.m.  

 

Weekday Opportunities  

Mondays:  

Adult Caregivers Support Group 2
nd

 and 4
th

, 1:00 p.m.  

Meet in the library downstairs  

Tuesdays:  

 Pastor’s Bible Study 10:00 a.m. in Baldridge Hall 

Prayer Shawl Group 1-3 p.m. in the library 

Crafty Ladies 1:30-4 p.m. in Room 1 

Wednesdays: 

  Ringers of Glory Handbell Choir practice 5:30 p.m. 

 Choir Practices: Sounds of Faith, 6:45 p.m.   

                        Celebration Voices, 8:00 p.m.   

Thursdays: 

Community Prayer Group 10:45 a.m. Room 1  

Pastor’s Home Bible Study 7:00 p.m. 2238 American Way 

Fridays: “Friday Night Awesomeness” Youth Group grades 5-8 

2
nd

 and 4
th

 Friday 7:00-9:00 p.m., Baldridge Hall 

Sundays:  

High School & Young Adult Group  6-8:00 p.m. 

Community Sunday Supper 5:00-6:00 p.m. 

Meetings this week: 

 Tuesday, October 10 

  7 p.m. Stew/Finance meeting 

 Thursday, October 13 

  7 p.m. Taize Service 

 Friday, October 14 

  6-9 p.m. Parent’s Night Out 

  7-9 Friday Night Awesomeness Tween group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emmaus Reunion (Support) Groups  

Women’s Groups (Open to ALL Women)  
-Mondays 12:00 noon    

 Room 1 downstairs 

-Mondays 5:30-6:30 p.m.  

 Reinhard residence 2238 American Way 

--Thursdays 7:00-8:00 a.m.  

Looney Bean Coffee Shop 3480 Wolverine Rd.  

Men’s Group (Open to ALL Men) 

   --Fridays 6:30-7:30 a.m. 

Looney Bean Coffee Shop 3480 Wolverine Rd. 

 
Kid’s Aid bags weekend 
food for the school children.  
We bag on every other 
Tuesday at 3:00 p.m., 

rotating with the Montrose High 
School Honor Society. The bags go to the schools on the 
following Thursdays for distribution on Friday.  They are 
delivering to 13 schools. 190 bags were delivered this 
week and taken home by children. 
Food Pantry items are gathered each week and are 
distributed downstairs on shelves by the door for the 
Community Sunday Supper guests to take.   
Fresh vegetables are welcome. 

 

Thursday Morning Community Prayer Group 

Pastor Steve has taught us that the spiritual 

discipline of prayer will enrich our lives and bring 

us closer to Christ. If you feel your closeness to 

Christ would be enhanced by a more connected 

prayer time, please consider joining us for 

prayer every Thursday 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

in room 1. (You don’t have to pray out loud!)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mission Opportunity 
Do you Have Construction Experience? The Grand Valley & 
Western Slope United Methodist Church's are seeking to 
pull together a short-term mission trip in October to 
Birney, MT on the Northern Cheyenne reservation, to 
complete the exterior shell of the fire garage begun in July 
by the First United Methodist Church Grand Junction 
team.  This will be a very focused team of individuals with 
specific skills. Working on the roof of the building will be 
an element of this trip. Dates have yet to be set depending 
on who can make the trip. Those who go will stay in their 
own campers or RV's, or inside a church building we began 
transforming into a community & learning center. 
Transportation will be determined as the team pulls 
together, as will the food planning. If you can carve out a 
few days this fall to be part of this mission, please contact 
Laura Cartwright at: revlaura@fumcgj.org or  
970-242-4850. 
 
 

Our Northside Mission 

The Mission Committee is coordinating the meal for the 

Northside Elementary Parent-Teacher Conferences on 

Wednesday, October 12
th

.  The meal will consist of 

soup/chili, bread, a veggie tray and desserts.  We will be 

serving approximately 30 people.  The meal components 

will need to be delivered to the school by 3:30 pm. We still 

only need 1 soup,  2 desserts and 1-2 breads.  

contact Onita DeJulio, 209-3107.  
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